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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services targeted investment is 
being made in public education. As part of this plan, a project is underway to build 
Jerrabomberra High School. 

Preparation for a new light pole and temporary lane closure on Jerrabomberra Parkway 

On Thursday 14 and Friday 15 December 2023, from 7 am to 4 pm, permanent pedestrian 
fencing associated with a new pedestrian crossing on Jerrabomberra Parkway is being 
installed.  

This fencing is on the median strip and east side verge adjacent to the southbound lane of 
Jerrabomberra Parkway, between Coachwood Avenue and Bicentennial Drive. 

This work will have minimal impact on traffic and is being conducted in a lower speed (40km/h) 
zone under Queanbeyan-Palerang Regional Council (QPRC) approved traffic control conditions.   

Pedestrian access will be maintained during these works. 

On Monday 18 December 2023, from 7 am to 4 pm, the southbound lane on Jerrabomberra 
Parkway, between Coachwood Avenue and Bicentennial Drive, will be closed.  

Traffic can detour around the works area via Coachwood Avenue, Coral Drive and Bicentennial 
Drive. See map over page. 

This is for the safety of workers who will be working both on and near the road to complete 
excavation work and footings for a new light pole to be installed early next year.  

The new light pole is to provide lighting for the new pedestrian crossing of Jerrabomberra 
Parkway.  

QPRC has been consulted and has approved this work. 

We appreciate your patience while we deliver this important infrastructure.  
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Map of lane closure and detour 

 

 

 

mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

	As part of the NSW Government’s plan to rebuild essential services targeted investment is being made in public education. As part of this plan, a project is underway to build Jerrabomberra High School.
	Preparation for a new light pole and temporary lane closure on Jerrabomberra Parkway

